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File #: 18-00227 City Council 6/14/2018

DISCUSSION ITEM

FROM:    City Council Vice President Sherri F. Myers

SUBJECT:

UPDATE ON THE CITY’S RECYCLING PROGRAM

SUMMARY:

City Council and City residents were previously notified of a change in the recycling program due to a vendor
issue.  It was understood that the City was in negotiations with ECUA regarding recycling.

This discussion item requests an update on the recycling program.

PRIOR ACTION:

Notification regarding recycling program and vendor issues.

STAFF CONTACT:

Don Kraher, Council Executive

ATTACHMENTS:

None

PRESENTATION: No
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